
School Reopening 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The DES issued a plan for the reopening of schools last week. 

 

Phase 1 - Special classes opened last Monday 22nd of February 2021. 

 

Phase 2 - Leaving Certificate classes tomorrow Monday 1st of March 2021  

 

Planning for Phase 3 will continue about the return of the next priority group – 5th 

years during March with reference to public health.  Hopefully that will be Monday 

15th March. 

 

All remaining year groups will return Monday 12th April. It should be noted that if the 

public health environment allows, then full re-opening of post-primary schools may 

occur in advance of the implementation of any other phases. 

 

We welcome back 6th years to school tomorrow and will help them prepare for their 

Leaving Certificate in June.  

 

All other students must continue with their learning online. I know this is difficult but 

at least we now know when all students should be back in school, so please encourage 

your son/daughter to continue engaging with their classes and school work.  

 

I would like to thank you for your support during this challenging time and look 

forward to seeing all our students back in school very soon. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Padraig Nolan 

__________________ 

Principal, Sec BOM 


